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Monday 19 March 2018 
Dear Parents 

We are pleased to be able to continue our Peripatetic Music Programme with a new piano teacher, Ms 
Katrina. Katrina is a member of our local community and currently teaches a few of our students. She 
comes highly recommended and slots are being booked as a result of our recent Facebook advert. This 
programme includes group and individual lessons that will take place from 14:45 to 18:00 on Sunday 
and Tuesday, and 14:00 to 18:00 on Thursday. Singing lessons are also available. 

Fees: 

Individual Lessons 

QAR 120 per 30-minute session 

or 

Group Lessons (Maximum 3 in a group) 

QAR 75 per 30-minute session 

Lessons: 

Lessons can be booked at your convenience directly with Katrina. Your child will be considered based 
on their willingness and commitment to piano lessons.  

You will be required to pay the fees directly to Katrina upon arrival at your first lesson. 

Please note that students will not be allowed to stay at school between the end of the school day and 
music lessons - they will need to be picked up at 13:40 (or 14:40 if they have ECAs on the same day) and 
returned to school for their lesson.  An exception will be made for students who have lessons that start 
at 14:45 on Sunday and Tuesday following an ECA only.  

Attendance: 

If for any reason your child will not be able to attend his/her lesson, notification needs to be given by 
09:00, on the day of the lesson. Please contact Katrina and not the school. 

Katrina’s details:  

Email: gnatuk@gmail.com Telephone: +974 70337901 

All questions should be directed straight to Katrina. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Ms Libby Tremere 
Director of Sport and Communication 
 


